LONG BIEN DISTRICT DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION & TRAINING LONG BIEN SECONDARY SCHOOL

REVISION MID – 1st TERM WRITTEN TEST - GRADE 7 School year: 2024 - 2025

A. Vocabulary: Related to the topics:

- > Hobbies
- ➤ Healthy living
- ➤ Community service

B. Grammar & Structures

- 1. Verbs of liking and disliking
- 2. Simple sentences

......

3. Present simple, Past simple

C. Pronunciation: Sounds and Stress.

D. Questions

I. Phonetics

Choose the words that have the underlined part pronounced/ stressed differently.

II. Vocabulary and grammar

- 1. Choose the best answer.
- 2. Correct the mistakes.

III. Listening

- 1. Listen to the tape and fill in the missing words.
- 2. Listen and answer True / False.
- 3. Choose the best answer for each question; listening comprehension.

IV. Reading

- 1. Reading comprehension.
- 2. True/False.
- 3. Gap filling.

V. Writing

- 1. Rewrite the sentences without changing the meaning.
- 2. Complete the sentences using the words given.

PRACTICE

I. Pronunciation

Choose the word whose underlined part is pronounced differently.

Choose the	AS LINESTED STORES AND	- 02233	100
1. A. computer	B. clothes	C. <u>c</u> ollect	D. recycle
2. A. favourite	B. o <u>f</u>	C. <u>f</u> at	D. <u>f</u> ever
3. A. cough	B. though	C. laugh	D. enough
4. A. bird	B. g <u>i</u> rl	C. f <u>i</u> rst	D. s <u>i</u> ster
5. A. burn	B. s <u>u</u> n	C. h <u>u</u> rt	D. t <u>u</u> rn
6. A. nurse	B. picture	C. s <u>u</u> rf	D. return
7. A. hobby	B. hour	C. <u>h</u> otel	D. <u>h</u> ot
8. A. walked	B. ended	C. started	D. wanted
9. A. visited	B. showed	C. wonder <u>ed</u>	D. studied
Choose the word whose stress is different from the others.			
1. A. explore	B. enjoy	C. crowded	D. cartoon
	~	0 1	D .

1. A. explore	B. enjoy	C. crowded	D. cartoon
2. A. circus	B. boring	C. always	D. event
3. A. invite	B. loudly	C. city	D. island
4. A. comer	B. expect	C. forecast	D. dentist

5 A evoiting	B 1		
5. A. exciting	B. interesting	C. karate	D. pagoda
O. A. opposite	B. programme	C. tomorrow	D
7. A. toothache	B Writer	(ctunid	D ! !!
o. A. magazine	B. gigantic	C. achievement	D. performance
an vocabulary and	Grammar		
1. Mark the letter A	A, B, C, D to indicate the	correct answer to	each of the question
1. The supulcate cat	a lot of fish and healthy to	ood, they	live for a long time
11, 30	B Decauce	1	
2. She mo	ore than 50 dolls from all	over the world so fo	
11. Has confected	B. collected	C. collect	D is collecting
Stays III	by exercising daily at	nd eating well	
A. health	B. fit C	size	D shape
Tanti ine green	is a non-profit the	at protects the anxie	onm ant
A. volunteer	B. community C	henefit	D organization
5. I think people	outdoor activities lik	re playing sports or	D. organization
A. will enjoy	B. enjoy C	eniovs	cycling in the future.
6. My father often	exercises in the mo	. elijoys	D. have enjoyed
A. do	B. doing C.	orning.	B
8. "Be a Buddy" has	education for	turet al 111	D. to do
A. provided	B. donated C.	street children.	
9 VOIL ever	B. donated C.	taken	D. helped
A Do - do	any volunteer wor	k before?	
10. Tom ata comathin	B. Did – do C.	Will – do	D. Have - done
A headacha	g bad last night so he had	a terrible	••••
11 All of we arrive	B. stomachache C.	temperature	D. sunburn
11. All of us enjoy	to classical music	•	
A. listen	B. listen C. 1	istening]	O. listened
12. If you like playing	monopoly or chess, your	hobby is	••••
A. collecting	B. playing sports D. playing board games		
C. dancing D	o. playing board games		
13. It rained so heavil	y, we stayed at	t home.	
A. because E	B. and C. so		D. or
14. Hoa looks red. She	was outdoors yesterday.	Perhaps she has	
A. Ilu	B. sunburn	C. spots	D. stomachache
15. Eatjun	k 100d. It makes you fat.	•	2. stomathaenc
A. more B.	less C. mu	ich]	D. a lot of
16your	homework yesterday?		
A. Do you do B. Ai	re you doing C. Did	you do D	Will you do
17. Jack eats a lot of fa	st food and heon	a lot of weight	will you do
A. takes B. put	S C. spen	nds	D brings
18. Peter often	the violin	his free time	
A. play-in B. pla	rys- on C. play-	- on	D plays in
19. Watching too much	television is not good	VOIL OF VOUE OF	D. plays-III
A. with B. to	Cat	you or your ey	D for
20. Mr John	English in this school t	for many than 10	
A. teaches B. ta	ught C. ha	s taught	ars.
A. taking in	B. taking part in C.	portioireties	nmunity.
3	2. taking part iii C.	participating	D. making

23. Traditional voluntee	r activities include _	money for j	people in need	d, cooking and
giving food.				
A. rising	B. raising	C. getting	D. tak	king
24. You can help young	children by	them to do homewo	ork before or a	ifter school.
24. You can help young A. doing	B. offering	C. teaching	D. he	lping
25. Let's collect and	warm clothes	to homeless children	in our city	
A. give away	B. give back	C. take off	D. pu	t on
26. To help people in re	emote areas, we can	transporta	tion, such as	giving rides to
the elderly.				
A. give	B. bring	C. provide	D. do	nate
27. Let's help the street of	children because they	have bad .		
A. live		B. living conditions		ife
D. earnings			•	
28. They have decided	to ride to work	it is good	d for their h	nealth and the
environment.	•			
A. so	B. but	C. although	D. because	
29. Our school has a pr				Ho Chi Minh
City.		to diffusion pos		
A. ask		B. offer	C. tutor	D volunteer
30. Americans	the tradition of volu			D. Volumeer
A. have	B has	C having	D to have	
31. I them at the	he airnort last week	C. naving	D. to have	
A. meet			D was met	
32. She me ab			D. was met	
A. telled / were			D told / are	
33 you get lot			D. told / arc	
A. Did		B. Do	C. Were	D Are
34. Where you			C. WCIC	D. Alc
	i yesiciday aiteiliooli	B. did	C. were	D was
A. do 35. My friend	a lawaly dragg at the		C. Wele	D. was
35. My Iriena	D was mad	C worn	D wore	
A. wears	B. Weared	C. WOIII	D. wore	
36. I dinner fo		001.	D am yayall	v. aaal.
A. cook usually	•	C. usually cooks	D. am usuan	y cook
37. They really		0.1.1	D 1	
A. don't be		C. don't are	D. aren't	
38. Our father	us to school every M	londay.	D 1 . 1	
A. take	B. takes		D. is takes	
39. She hard to	be an excellent stud	lent.		
A. study	B. studys	C. studies	D. is study	
40. Robert vol	leyball with his frien	ds in the afternoon.		
A. plays	B. play	C. playes	D. plaies	
41. What does the sign sa				
MA DAIING I		our car in any place		ules.
WARNING!	D. Do not park jo	ur car here; it is not a		
NO DADVING	C. Only customers	s can park in this area	ı .	

ONG

D. You can park your car in any spot you like.

42. What does this sign indicate?



A. You must recycle if there is trash.

В

4. You should eat less fast food to lose weight.

- B. You should recycle and you should do so when you can.
- C. Recycling is not allowed in this area.
- D. Recycling is only allowed in certain areas.

43: Put the sent The local news	tences (a-c) in the os shared a story about	correct order, then fi ut a new community e	ll in the blank to make a logica vent. The details are as follows.	l text.
b. The town or	ganized a communi	s like a picnic and gar ty day to bring people and everyone had a g C. c-b-a	together and enjoy the outdoors	
44: Choose the		c. c-o-a	Question 43) most appropriately	
A.The communi	ty day was a big su	ccess, and many peop	le hope it will happen again.	y.
B. The picnic wa	as canceled because	of bad weather.	te nope it will happen again.	
C. The games we	ere set up in the parl	k for everyone to enjo	V.	
D.Many people v	volunteered to help	organize the event		
Read the followi	ng advertisement/ a	announcement and m	ark the letter A, B, C, or D on y	our
answer sheet to t	indicate the correct	option that best fits e	ach of the numbered blanks fro	m 1
to 3.				
Would you li	rested in museums ke a holiday job wh		ople from all over (1)	
world? We are looking (2) someone to work in the City Museum shop during the				
we are lookii	ng (2) som	eone to work in the C	ity Museum shop during the	
holidays. No experience interest in art.	e is necessary but yo	ou must be (3)	and helpful and have some	
Contact Mrs I	Donovan at the City	Museum.		
l: A. a	B. an	C. the	D 0 (
2: A. for	B. on	C. the	D. Ø (no article) D. in	
3: A. friend	B. friendship	C. friendliness		
	- 1	e. menanness	D. Iriendly	
2. Find out and	circle the mistake	by choosing A,B,C o	r D.	
1. They went to	the <u>nursing home</u> to	gether everyday.		
A B	C	D		
2. If you want to	help street children	, you can donating clo	othes and books	
A	В	C D		
3. I have got up a	at seven o'clock yes	terday morning. Had	got	

A				
5. They go to Ha Long I	Bay <u>yesterday.</u>			
A B C	D			
6. Minh is interested in <u>li</u>	sten to classical m	nusic and doing g	gardening.	
	A B	C	D	
7. Eat more junk food! Y	ou will get <u>overwe</u>	eight if you keep	doing that.	
8. You shouldn't stay at h	ome all day becau	D se it's had for yo	num hoolsh Co and land	
\mathcal{A}	В	C	D	
9. She dislikes <u>make</u> mod	els with her frience	ls in her free tim	e.	
A	В	C D		
10. They didn't collected	enough books and	clothes for their	volunteer programme.	
A	В	C	D	
3. Choose the correct res	sponse.			
1. Jack: "Do you like coll	ecting coins?" M	ill: "	,,	
A. I love it so much.	B. I love i	t, too		
C. I don't like making mo	dels. D. You'r	e welcome.		
2. Upin: "Are you interest	ed in making mod	lels?" Ipin: "		
A. I hate you so much.	B. That so	unds wonderful.		
C. See you later.	D. Yes. I t	usually do it with	n my sister.	
3. Mono: "I am tired. I fee				
A. You can't sleep.		feel better.		
C. You should have a rest.		You look good.		
4. Dat: "We collected book			ill: ""	
A. Sounds awful!	B. I don't l			
C. You can do better. III. Reading	D. Wonder	Tu!!		
O	war A R C or D	to fill each bla	nle in the fallowing	
I have a very interesting	and (1)	hobby	nk in the following passage. I make short video clips w	e. .:+h
digital camera. It was my	hirthday present	from my parent	s last year. Since then, I ha	$\frac{1}{2}$ (2)
three short films. It	's great fun! I st	arted asking my	friends and relatives to ta	$\frac{1}{2}$
in the films. I have t	ried to write the s	tory for my vide	eo clips. When I have finish	and the
crint I make conies for the	ne "actors". Each	scene is small a	nd they can look at the wor	de inet
			neighborhood, (5)	
			all the "actors" and we wan	
ilm at my house.	, , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,	, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,	and the details and the that	ion the
	3. enjoyed	C. enjoying	D. enjoy	
	3. made	C. played	3 2	
	3. role	C. part		
		C. only	D. before	
	3. because			
2. Read the passage and c	hoose the correct	answer (A, B,	C or D) to fill in the blank	s.
Laura's hobby is ph	otography. She ((1) photo	ographing as ahobby whe	en her
prother gave her his old o	camera. At first, l	aura only used	it to take random photo	of her
surroundings. She gradua	lly fell in love	(2) her a	rt every day. Laura love	es (3)
candid photos of ordi	nary people becau	ise she has foun	d that a single picture can	tell a
story and convey a lot of	emotions. Through	gh an online co	mmunity, Laura met and	made
riends with people whose	порру (4)	pictures. They	shared the photos they've	taken

and tips on how to be a better photographer. To Laura, taking photos is more than just a hobby. It's her passion. It's something she hopes to do (5) ____a living in the future. 1.A.got down B.got up C.took up D.took on 2.A.about B.with C.for D.to 3.A.take B.took C.to be taken D.taking 4.A.is also taking B. also is taking C.has been also taking D. also is taking 5.A.as B.but C.so D.and

4. Read the passage, and then choose the best answers.

Each country has many good people who take care of others. For example, some of students in the United States often spend many hours as volunteers in hospitals, orphanages or homes for the elderly. They read books to the people in these places, or they just visit them and play games with them or listen to their problems.

Other young volunteers go and work in the homes of people who are sick or old. They paint, clean up, or repair their houses, do the shopping. For boys who don't have fathers, there is an organization called Big Brothers. College students and other men take these boys to basketball games or on fishing trips and help them to get to know things those boys usually learn from their fathers.

Each city has a number of clubs where boys and girls can go and play games. Some of these clubs show movies or hold short trip to the mountains, the beaches, museums, or other places of interest. Most of these clubs use a lot of students as volunteers because they are young enough to understand the problems of younger boys and girls.

- 1. What do volunteers usually do to help those who are sick or old in their homes?
 - A. They do the shopping, and repair or clean up their house.
 - B. They tell them stories and sing dance for them.
 - C. They cool, sew, and wash their clothes.
 - D. They take them to basketball games.
- 2. What do they help boys whose fathers do not live with them?
 - A. To learn things about their fathers.
 - B. To get to know thing about their fathers.
 - C. To get to know things that boys want from their fathers.
 - D. To learn things that boys usually learn from their fathers.
- 3 .Which activities are NOT available for the students at the clubs?
 - A. playing games

 B. learning photography
 - C. going to interest places D. watching films
- 4. Why do they use many students as volunteers? Because ____
 - A. they can understand the problems of younger boys and girls.
 - B. they have a lot of free time.
 - C. they know how to do the work.
 - D. they are good at playing games and learning new things.
- 5. Where don't students often do volunteer work?
 - A. hospitals B. orphanages C. clubs D. homes for the elderly

5. Read the passage, and then choose the best answers.

Caring for the elderly at nursing homes means making sure they feel loved and happy. It's like taking care of our grandparents when they are living in a special place where they can get extra help. We can do simple things to show our love and care. Visiting our grandparents often is important. We can spend time talking and listening to their stories. Playing games or doing activities they like is also a great way to make them smile. Helping with daily tasks is a nice

T.P HA

thing to do. We can help them eat, remind them to take their medicine, or walk with them. Being patient, especially when they need more time to do things. **Joining** activities with them is fun. We can sing songs, dance, or draw together. It's a great way to have a good time and make them feel happy. In summary, taking care of our grandparents in nursing homes is about showing love and making them feel special. It's about spending time together, doing things they enjoy, and being helpful and patient.

being helpful and patient.	about spending time together, d	oing things they enjoy, a
 What can we do to show love A. Visit them regularly and sp B. Visit them only on weeken 	end time talking to them.	nursing homes?
C. Visit them once a month.		
D. Visit them twice a year.Why is being patient important	at when taking some of our area day	
A. Because they are always ha	ibby.	parents?
B. Because they may need mo	re time to do things.	
C. Because they don't like to b	e rushed.	
D. They like sing songs, dance		
3. The word "joining" in the text		
A. making B. looking	in C. taking part in	D. taking
4. The word "the elderly" in the	text is OPPOSITE in meaning to)
A.the young B. the old 5.What is the main idea of the pas	C. the people ssage?	D. grandparents
A. The importance of visiting a	the elderly in nursing homes.	
C. The challenges of taking ca	n nursing homes feel loved and have of the elderly in nursing home	appy.
D. Helping them with daily tas	sks is a nice thing to do.	5.
Four phrases/sentences have been re letter A, B, C, or D on your answer s numbered blanks.	emoved from the text below. For heet to indicate the correct option	each question, mark the on that best fits each of the
	re totally different from the pas	t. Many people no longer
enjoy participating (1)	. Instead, they fancy pla	aying computer games or
surfing the web in their free time.	Some people rely too much on c	computer and the Internet
For example, they prefer sending (3)	messages to having (2)	with friends.
However, (4)	ney rarely talk but they use the and the virtual world. They h	neir phones to surf web.
computer and enjoy other activities s	such as reading, shopping or spor	rting.
		8.
A.many people dislike the Internet B.a face-to-face conversation		
C.Even when people hang out with t	heir friends	
D.in outdoor activities after school	THOMAS	
IV. Writing 1. Rewrite the sentences with the g 1. Her hobby is helping homeless per	ople on the street.	C
She loves	happy.	

I like
3. Long finds playing basketball interesting.
Long thinks
4.1 find playing board game with my friends very fun.
My hobby
5. She loves confecting old comic books. (fond)
6 She likes singing more than Jameira (1
o. She fixes singing more than dancing. (keen)
7. She's interested in watching cartoons. (like)
2 Maka maningful
2. Make meaningful sentences from the words given
1. you/ do/ homework/ yesterday?
2. Phong/ eat/ lots of/ inply for 1/ - /1 /
2. Phong/ eat/ lots of/ junk food/ so/ he/ putting/ weight.
3. I/ exercise/ daily/ because/ I/ want/ stay/ healthy.

4. She/ often/ take/ paracetamol/ if/ she/ get / bad/ headache.

5. how many calories/ you/ bum/ do/ aerobics/ 2 hours?
6. getting/enough/sleen/holm/stydows/1//1
6. getting/ enough/ sleep/ help/ students/ do/ their best/ school.
4. Make question for underlined words
1.My favourite hobby is cooking.
2.I often share my hobby with my best friend.
3. She went to the doctor because she had a terrible headache.
4.I started playing the guitar in 2018.
5.People need about 2.000 calories a day to stay in shape.
-THE END-

Long Biên, ngày 15 tháng 10 năm 2024

NGƯỜI LẬP ĐỂ CƯƠNG

NHÓM TRƯỞNG

Trần Thị Liên

Nguyễn Thu Hằng

KTHIỆU TRƯỞNG PHÓ HIỆU TRƯỞNG